
 

 

VACCINE POLICY 

 

As a Webb Institute student, you must provide proof of immunity to measles, mumps, and 
rubella and acknowledge receipt of information regarding meningococcal disease or provide 
proof of meningococcal vaccine. 

Per New York State Public Health Laws 2165 and 2167, you will not be able to attend classes at 
Webb Institute if you do not submit the required immunization forms.  These forms will be sent 
to you with your Orientation packet.   

Because of your sea term internship during your sophomore year, additional vaccines (i.e., 
Hepatitis A, Yellow Fever, and Typhoid) might be required by the shipping company.   

In addition to your immunization form, it is required that all new students fill out a medical form 
and have a physical examination with their physician.  This form will also be included in the 
Orientation Packet. 

 

 

 


